Un

UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

murthy

Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs 213 Morrill Hall 100 Church Street S.E. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 (612) 373-2033

January 2, 1986

pe MNNP Bd.

Dr. Henry Blackburn, Head Department of Epidemiology Medical School 1-210 Moos Tower East Bank Campus

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of the comments you made to the Board of Regents concerning the program on disease prevention and health promotion, the Minnesota Heart Health Program. I am very grateful that you took the time off from your work to come before the Board to talk about it. No need to say it, I suppose, but it struck me as a remarkable program and I must commend you for initiating it and coordinating it for the last five years.

Once again, I thank you for making the presentation to the Board of Regents. Kind regards.

Sincerely,

V. Rama Murthy

Acting Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost

P. Rama Mushy

:crc